
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  J. Rick Gordon, Director  

 

Date:  July 8, 2020 

 

Subject: O-28-20 Parking Permit Display 

 

 

O-28-20 Parking Permit Display requires that holders of Residential Parking Permits (RPP) must 

display the permit decal on the driver’s side rear window of the vehicle. Several residents have 

expressed concern about unfamiliar vehicles parked in residential communities exceeding the 

two-hour limit and taking parking spaces designated for RPP holders. Display of the RPP permit 

decal will permit visual confirmation of permit holder vehicles and minimize the number of 

complaints reported for enforcement. The Annapolis Transportation Board also supports this 

ordinance.   
 

 

Prepared by J. Rick Gordon, Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


